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Comments What an outrageous application, the mind boggles that this could even be passed for comment. The
road through Sunnyside onto West Hoathly is already an accident hotspot with numerous blind spots
through the cutting. You can barely pass two small vehicles, if you meet the bus you are the one
reversing blindly through the cutting. Adding unnecessary HGVs will further add to the danger
travelling through this section. Widen the road and add traffic control, then consider the application.
But don't use taxpayers money to do so if you are doing it for private gain. Do it for the safety of those
living around here. There is a nursery located on the corner of Coombe Hill road and west Hoathly road
and the proposal sends HGVs into the potential path of young children. As for the existing land
contaminating the environment, this is totally misleading. There is no such thing as 'inert' waste. Any
waste material dumped into land will create an environmental impact. Yes, even vegetables rotting
away will create polluting gas. Therefore the core argument is redundant. If the core argument for the
application is redundant, you are effectively asking for planning permission to make the road more
dangerous. I see no evidence of the current housing developments in the town centre, in and around
Dunnings and surrounding areas being considered within a traffic assessment -only existing figures
based on a model without the several hundred houses currently being built around the route.
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